
 

 

14th May  
 
 
Dear Year 11 students, parents and carers 
 
Year 11 Exams and Study Leave  
 
Year 11 students have made a really positive start to their exams.  Helped by ongoing lessons and well planned 
revision sessions, the students are being really well supported as they face each exam.  
 
To recognise the excellent student conduct so far and to support student wellbeing as the exams get a little busier, 
we would like to propose a couple of 'study afternoons' for Year 11 students.  These afternoons are sessions when 
there are no exams and no revision sessions.  We want to offer students a chance to have time for independent 
study, rest and recouperation.  
 
The sessions are: 
 
23rd Thursday May 
24th Friday May 
 
Assuming student conduct remains good in the run up to these dates, students will be able to leave the school site at 
12.35pm on these dates as long as they have a designated place you are happy for them to go to (home, relatives, 
friend etc).  Students should not congregate in town or the park.  
 
If students do wish to remain in school, there will be a quite supervised study area available for students until 
3.20pm on each day. 
 
We hope this provision helps act as a reward for good conduct and mature attitude as students transition towards 
sixth form, college or work.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Caton (Head of Year 11) or Miss Platt (Deputy Head of Year 11). 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 

Mr S Garrity 
Headteacher 

 


